
Lenssen and Christiaens are building an even stronger future together.  
 

 
 

At the end of the 1980s, Mart Lenssen started his company LVS (Lenssen Vul- en Sluittechniek). 

Together with his wife José, son William and his team of specialists, the company has grown into a 

leading player in the international market for machines for filling and sealing technology. In the 1990s, 

Lenssen founded another company, LTC (Lenssen Trading Company). This sister company is engaged 

in the purchase and sale of used machines. In doing so, they often work closely with LVS. In the context 

of sustainability, there is the possibility that LVS provides the used machines with a 2nd life. These 

machines can then be used by customers for years to come.  
 

Christiaens Agro Systems has been active in mechanical engineering since the early 1960s. Christiaens 

specialises in the development and production of machines for the processing of elongated vegetables 

such as asparagus, leeks, spring onions and (mini) cucumbers. These machines are used by both small 

growers and industrial processors all over the world.  
 

Angelique Christiaens is the 3rd generation in the family business Christiaens Agro Systems. The 

company was at a fork in the road: should we renovate the current location or should we grow and 

relocate. Mart Lenssen, on the other hand, was looking at the possibilities of selling his company LVS. 

After extensive consultation, it has been decided that Angelique Christiaens will take over the shares 

of LVS as of 1 January 2022.  
 

At first, there may not seem like many similarities between the 2 companies. But both family 

businesses have similar core values. In this way, reliable, durable machines are produced with a very 

long lifespan. The aim is to find solutions in innovative techniques that can further improve the 

efficiency of customers.  
 

Both LVS and Christiaens Agro Systems have a good reputation in the market and will continue 

separately on their own/existing markets. The collaboration with LTC will continue. Mart Lenssen, with 

all his knowledge and expertise, will continue to be available to LVS in the coming years. In order to 

further optimise the synergies internally, the possibility of a new building is currently being 

investigated.  
 

For more information:  
 

Lenssen Vul en Sluittechniek  

info@lvs-bv.nl 

Tel: +31 (0) 774672157  
 

Christiaens Agro Systems  

info@christiaensagro.com 

Tel: +31 (0) 475594869 
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